
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

FEE FOR SHERIFF’S VEHICLE 

REMOVAL, IMPOUND, STORAGE 

OR RELEASE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Orange County Board of Supervisors will 

hold a public hearing to approve new fees charged by the Sheriff’s 

Department for Vehicle Removal, Impound, Storage, or Release. 

DATE OF HEARING: June 25, 2024. 

TIME OF HEARING: 9:30 a.m. or as soon thereafter as possible. 

LOCATION OF HEARING: Board of Supervisors Hearing Room, County 
Administration North, First Floor, 400 W. Civic Center, Santa Ana, California 

92701. 

PROPOSAL: Approve new administrative fees for the Sheriff-

Coroner Department’s removal, impound, storage or release of vehicles, from 

$144 to $174, effective July 1, 2024. 

INVITATION TO BE HEARD: All persons, wishing to be heard on this 

proposal, are invited to present their views before the Board of Supervisors. 

Any written material to be submitted to the Board of Supervisors must be 

submitted to the Clerk of the Board at least 24 hours prior to the hearing (six 

copies required). 

For further information, please call Director Noma M. Crook at (714) 834-6681 or 

Contracts Manager Dwight Tipping at (714) 834-6217. 
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